
Recommended Change in Google Hangout Meet Extension 
 
Previously NB27 recommended to parents to 
install the following Chrome Extension (created 
by stgnola.org) in order to enable the Grid 
View when using Google Meet. 
 
Due to recent inconsistencies experienced with 
using this extension, NB27 is recommending 
that parents remove this former extension and 
install this new Chrome extension (created by 
Chris Gamble) in order to consistently use the 
Grid View when working with Google Meet. 
 
Here are the steps to change from the former Grid View extension and install the new extension: 

● Locate the ​Old Grid View extension​  at the upper right of your Chrome browser window. 

If you already have the ​New Grid view extension and it is still not working, please reach 
out to us by filling out the ​Tech Support form​. 
 

● Right-click on the extension and select ​Remove 
from Chrome... 
 

● Select ​Remove​ to uninstall the extension 

 
 

● Follow this link to download the new extension 
 
 

● Select ​Add to Chrome 
 
 

● Select ​Add extension ​to install the extension 

 

https://forms.gle/sL59914CJobBFPDV8
https://chrome.google.com/webstore/detail/google-meet-grid-view/kklailfgofogmmdlhgmjgenehkjoioip

